
 
 
 
 
   

Term 3 ~ 25 July – 30 September 2022 
 

Welcome back to Akomanga 6 and Term 3.  I hope you all had a relaxing holiday.  What a 
super busy and exciting term we have planned!  
 

 

THE KNIGHTON WAY  is an important 
part of our school philosophy and this term 
we focus on:  
Persistence 

o I keep trying. 
o I do my best work.  
o I finish my work. 

 

Topic Learning 
Knighton Way – Persistence/Whakapau Kaha 
Movement – daily yoga 
 
                         Family & Culture – we will be 
                        looking into our family history 
                        and culture, so be prepared for 
                        some homework regarding  
                        your family. 
 

Mathematics We will be resuming our 
maths knowledge on addition and 
subtraction. Making and joining numbers 
together and counting on from the largest 
number. Fractions and statistics will be 
something we look into as well. 
 

Literacy We will be: 
• Continuing to work on  

improving our writing by  
adding more details to  
interest our readers. 

• Continuing to learn high  
frequency words needed  
for reading and writing. 

• Learning our blends and digraphs. 
• Read some fairy stories and learn to 

sequence them correctly. 
 

 

 

Put this somewhere  
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Term 3 
Dates to Remember 

* 25 July – 30 September * 
 

Week 3 – Maths week 
9 – 13 August (class maths activities) 

 

9 August – Parent’s Hui 
Keeping Safe Info (5.30pm staffroom) 

 

2 September – Teacher Only Day 
(no school today) 

 

7 September – Wacky 
Wednesday fundraiser  

 

7 September – Wheels Day  
 

Week 6-8 – Keeping Safe 
29 Aug – 16 Sept (class discussions) 

 

12 September – School Photos 
 

28 September – Cultural Festival 
& Parade 

D Karen’s contact details - 
kwalshe@kns.ac.nz 



 
  
  
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Family Tree Home Work…  
There will be homework 
which the children 
will need your help with.  
Facts and traditions about  
your family history will be  
needed so that each child  
can create their own 3D 
family tree. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Extra Information 
Now that it is winter please remember that if 
your child wears a jacket/coat to school 
they still need a sweatshirt, a jersey or 
cardigan underneath because we take our 
jackets off inside.   
We can put our jacket/coat back on when 
we go outside. 
 
We take our shoes off in the  
classroom.  Please send your  
child with shoes that they  
can easily take off and also  
put back on.   
 
Winter Supplies 
During winter, quite a few of us come to 
school with runny noses. If each child is able 
to bring in a family box of ‘Budget’ tissues for  
the class to use it would be greatly 
appreciated.  Thank you. 
 
 
School website www.knighton normal 
school 
 
My contact details  
 

Karen Walshe 
kwalshe@kns.ac.nz 
Akomanga 6 teacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Help to raise money for Kidney 

Kids with KanTabs  
 

Simply collect the metal tabs 
off the top of aluminium cans 

 

 
 

... bring them to Akomanga 6  
 
 

 


